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Report from the City Engineer in response to a request from Beede Electrical Instruments Financial Assurance
Trust to license the replacement of a monitoring well within the City right-of-way on Penacook Street in
Penacook as part of ongoing site soil and groundwater investigations required by NH Department of
Environmental Services.
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